
 

  

 

North-South Corridor 
Darlington Upgrade Project  
 

Sewer works along Birch Crescent  

 
 
 

 
 
As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, sewer upgrade works are required to be undertaken along 
Birch Crescent, at the junction of Sturt Road, commencing Monday, 14 January with planned 
completion by Friday, 18 January, 2019. 
 
During these works entry into Birch Crescent via Sturt Road will not be permitted, access will be 
maintained at all times via Maple Avenue.  
 
Access from Birch Crescent onto Sturt Road will be provided for local traffic only. 

 
Local access to properties along Birch Crescent will be maintained at all times during these works. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 
1300 759 334 or email: DPTI.Darlington@sa.gov.au 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
Darlington Upgrade Project Team  
 
 
7 January 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


